



MEMORANDUM

TO:

Erika Galindo

FROM:
Cathy Barcomb

SUBJECT:
Nov 14th Travel Claim

DATE:

November 21, 2008

At the recent Wild Horse Commission meeting in Winnemucca, Commissioner Phillips and I had been on a BLM Field Evaluation tour and ended up on the evening of Thursday Nov 13th in Winnemucca.  We had traveled in a BLM vehicle at no cost to the Commission but were in Winnemucca without a vehicle.  This was planned as we had a Commission meeting in Winnemucca the next morning, the 14th.

Commissioner Brehm flew into Reno on Thursday evening Nov 13th and picked up the rental vehicle.  It was less expensive to our agency to get the rental vehicle vs a state motor pool vehicle.  This was pre-approved by Allen Biaggi and Kay Scherer.  Commissioner Brehm stayed overnight with a friend in Reno at no expense to the Commission and drove to Winnemucca starting at approx. 4am on the 14th, to attend the Commission meeting.

After the meeting we went to lunch in Winnemucca prior to leaving for Reno.  I am requesting to be reimbursed for expenses for my lunch and Commissioner Brehm’s, as I paid for her lunch.
Commissioner Brehm paid for the rental car charge, and I paid for the gas in the vehicle.   I am requesting reimbursement, see receipts attached.
